From,
Melissa,
D -2, Sea View Apartments,
Dockyard Lane,
Seattle
To,
Mr Kerr,
E -9, Wellington Drive,
Chicago
Dear uncle,
I hope this letter finds you hale and hearty. I wish you a Merry Christmas and a prosperous New Year, uncle. It has been a while that we have met and I earnestly wait for that moment to arrive when you would get reminded of me. Nowadays, even Aunt Martha doesn’t call that frequently. I wish we would celebrate Christmas together like we did last year. It was so much full of fun, the most delighting part being the Christmas Carols.
However, I am aware of the fact that this cannot happen every year. Nevertheless, I wish and convey you and Aunt Martha lots of joy and happiness for Christmas; loads of prosperity for the New Year. I hope sometime in future we would again be spending some quality time celebrating festivities. Uncle, convey my regards to Aunt Martha and tell her that I miss her Christmas cake and muffins.
Yours lovingly,
Melissa

